
NOTICE OF THE RESCHEDULING OF THE MARCH 19TH, 2019  

MEETING OF THE OKALOOSA COUNTY BOARD OF  

COUNTY COMMISSIONERS TO MARCH 25TH, 2019  
 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Okaloosa Board of 

County Commissioners meeting that had been initially scheduled for Tuesday, March 19th, 2019, 

has been rescheduled and will now be held on Monday, March 25th, 2019 beginning at 1:30 P. M.  

The meeting shall be held at the County Commission Meeting Room at the Okaloosa County 

Administrative Building located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, Florida 32579.   

 

Okaloosa County Commission Meetings and Workshops are streamed live at www.okaloosafl.com 

and can be watched live or at a later time.  

 

If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this 

hearing, such person will need a record of the proceeding and may need to ensure that a verbatim 

record of the proceeding is made which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which 

the appeal is to be based.  

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications 

for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commission office 

described above and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide 

the requested service. 

 

 

 


